
  

 

Mars Hill Entrance Landscaping 

Hello Mars Hi l l  neighbors!!  

 

In 2010, when the original Mars Hill landscaping at the entrance to the subdivision had become overgrown & 
unsightly, it was removed and replaced with the current plants & shrubs.  At that time, a neighborhood 
collection was taken to cover the cost of these items, along with mulch, solar lighting, topsoil & other supplies 
needed for planting.  Due to the generosity of so many neighbors, the project was successfully completed with 
even a little money to spare.  Unfortunately, now after seven years of maintenance, the small surplus is 
dwindling.  Since Mars Hill does not have a neighborhood association, there is not a regularly scheduled 
collection of funds.  Therefore, we are, once again, appealing to our Mars Hill neighbors to make a contribution 
to assist with the expense for maintenance & also a few renovations that are needed.  The proposed 
renovations, depending on funds received, are adding rock to the road buffer/drain area and possible 
replacement of the stone wall. 
 
In order to make the process simple & easy for everyone, there is an account (#3508) set up with US Bank at 
the Hebron Kroger.  Feel free to deposit whatever amount you would like. Any sum, small or large, is greatly 
appreciated.  We would like to complete the mulching before the onset of the cold weather, so we are 
encouraging everyone to make a contribution by October 23rd.  If each home (of which there are 83) gave $20, 
we would have more than enough to help with maintaining the appearance to the entrance of our 
neighborhood.  We hope you will join us in this endeavor!!! 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the following neighbors: 
                          

      Eric or Stephanie Stambaugh………...Eric.Stambaugh.es@gmail.com 
                            513-544-8079 
                     Paul or Lynne Goodridge…………...tannerhillky@yahoo.com 

                                                              859-586-8514 
 
All the above information, & this flyer, can also be accessed online through the website as 
well.  Just enter Mars Hill Neighborhood Association in your web browser.  In the list of links 
that appears, select: Mars Hill Neighborhood Association - Hebron, KY 41048 
 
 

 


